
Stonefield Homeowners Association 
Board Meeting 
Wednesday, February 7, 2007 
7:00 p.m. 
 
Present: Jon DiPiazza, Tom Crozier, Tom Thieding, Norm Arendt, Mike Adler, Kurt Sonnentag 
 
Stonefield Annual Meeting:  Will be held Saturday, March 17 at 6:00 p.m. at the Capitol 
Brewery. Board and Officer candidates were discussed, with an announcement for interested 
neighbors to serve on the SNA board to be included in the newsletter. The annual meeting will 
seek volunteers to coordinate neighborhood events and assist in sign and neighborhood 
beautification. 
 
SNA Directory and Dues: This is the year for the new directly to be published and for the 
biannual dues to be issued. Tom Thieding will check with Jeffery Mattox on establishing a 
timetable for sending dues notices and directory updates. Advertising rates of $60 for full page 
and $30 for half page will be the same. A mention of advertising will be included in the 
newsletter. 
 
Rail Crossing Update: Work is scheduled to start this spring to install new railroad crossing. 
The SNA board will work to have the most functional, appealing and maintenance-free median 
installed.  
 
Other items: Discussion on neighborhood police survey, and speed on Gammon Road. 
 
Adjourned by unanimous consent. 
 
Minutes Submitted By: Tom Thieding, Secretary 
 


